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Dates to 
Remember

9/3      Labor Day 
Holiday

9/4 Pizza Buffet 
Night 5-8 

9/6 Girl/Boy Scout   
Meeting 6:00

9/7       Last Day to
Order T-Shirt

9/11       Technology Open
House

5:30-6:30 

Classroom News

It is very important that you are 
reading with your child every night 

and asking your child comprehension 
questions about what he/she is 
reading. According to new South 
Carolina state laws, 3rd grade 

students will be retained in 3rd grade 
if they do not score at least a 177 on 

the reading portion of the Spring 
MAP test. This is why most of our 

homework for the year will focus on 
responding to their reading at home. 
Thank you for your help! Beginning 

next week, students will take home a 
reading log with a comprehension 
question for each night. Students 
are to complete these nightly and 

turn them in on Friday.
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Spelling 
Words

No Spelling 
Test this 

week due to 
the Holiday 
weekend 

PE Schedule

Monday:  Library

Tuesday: Art

Wednesday: Music

Thursday: PE

Friday: Guidance

What We’re Learning Next Week

Reading: Story Elements

Word Study: Capitalization and 
Punctuation

Writing: Personal Narrative 

Math: Multiplication: Building Arrays

Science: None: Due to Social Studies 

Social Studies: Regions of SC 

Reminders

Things to Return:
-Encouragement Buddy Form

-$20 Technology Fee

This year, third graders will be taking the end of 
the year state testing on their Chromebooks. 

As we move forward with our district’s e-
learning initiative, we will begin transitioning some 

assessments online. In an effort to prepare 
them for success, we will begin doing some 

assessments online in order to accustom them 
to digital assessments. These scores will be sent 
home as part of their graded work, but we will 
no longer sending the hard copies. If you would 
like a copy of your child’s assessment, please 
contact your teacher personally to receive a 
copy of the assessment. Thank you for your 
continual support and collaborating with us as 
we best prepare your children for the future!


